
Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) 

To begin the term all students have been focusing on
keeping their hands, feet and objects to themselves.

Ensuring that themselves and all students at Fitzgerald
feel safe. 

For the following fortnight students will be focusing on
following adult instructions. When students are seen

following instructions, they will be given a Gerald Star.
Conversations will be had at school regarding the

importance of following instructions given by all adults
in the school, please have these conversations at home

also.

In Weeks 3-4
‘I do as I’m told, I’m going for

gold!’


